
Wil Friesen (1947, auto-didact) 
is an autonomous photographer. 
By using the analog photo-
graphic processes he has 
developed his own technique 
over the years. This has 
brought him to unique photo-
graphic works with a myste-
rious, sometimes fairylike con-
tent. All his works are unique 
single art works thanks to his 
special individual use of the 
analog techniques.

The landscape is an important 
theme in his work. The geo-
graphical location of the land-
scape is of no interest for 
him. Neither the beauty of it. 
It is all about the atmosphere 
of the landscape.

The trees are clearly present 
in his work. Silent and seem-
ingly without any emotional 
feelings they are there, the 
trees. They grow unperturbed, 
see everything, say nothing. 

But in the images of Wil 
Friesen the trees sometimes 
seem to show their emotions. 
Seem to make visible a hint to 
the presumption that the land-
scape knows more than it shows.

The photographs are all taken 
in the immediate surroundings 
of his home.

Wil Friesen lives and works 
in Vierlingsbeek. His works 
have been showed in exhi-
bitionspaces and galleries 
throughout the Netherlands. 
His work is also exhibited 
abroad. He participates in 
art fairs and art events.
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